
This presentation is based on a joint article "Paying Tribute to James Eells and Joseph H. Sampson: In 

Commemoration of the 50th Anniversary of Their Pioneering Work on Harmonic Maps" published in the 

April issue of the Notices of American Mathematical Society, 2015. It involves global analysis and 

analysis on manifolds, geometry, partial differential equations, topology and mathematical physics. 


